
 

   
 

 
Sept. 25, 2015 

 

Ospreys Women Show Grit in Fall to Lane 

 

GRANTS PASS/MEDFORD, Ore.--The RCC Ospreys Women’s Soccer lost to Lane 

Community College 0-11 on Wednesday, September 23 at the Titan’s home field at 

Lane. 

 

The Ospreys are now 0-4 in NWAC competition.  

 

Ospreys coach Rusty Veth moved some players into different positions in the hope of 

finding a spark. “They continue to show grit with every game," he said. "And they use 

every game as an opportunity for growth." 

 

Ospreys Keeper Cassondra Wessels had 11 saves, and there were no yellow or red 

cards in the match. 

 

The Ospreys next match will take place this Saturday, September 26, against 

Chemeketa community college at 12 p.m. in Salem, Ore. 

 

To stay up to date on RCC Soccer and for complete stats, box scores, and other NWAC 

news go to http://www.nwacsports.org/soccer/index.php.  

 

To view all other press releases please visit: http://bit.ly/RCC_PSA.  
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